
REMEMBERING

Mary O''neil
March 1, 1930 - December 12, 2016

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Jack and Betty Tesch

Relation: former neighbour 

so sorry to learn about Mary's passing, we did not know she moved back to Powell River. Please let

us know where you are all living now. we still remember you growing up and wish to stay in touch .


